Luis A. Aponte

Council President

April 18, 2017

Ms. Lori L. Hagen
City Clerk

25 Dorrance Street
Providence, RI 02903

Dear Madam Clerk:
Please be advised that I am hereby appointing Councilwoman Jo-Ann Ryan
as a member of the Special Committee on State Legislative Affairs. A vacancy

exists on the committee due to the resignation of Councilman John J. Igliozzi.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Luis A. Apont
Council President
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